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SUMMARY OF BILL:    Requires the Department of Mental Health and Substance Abuse 

Services (DMHSAS) to conduct a study on the effectiveness of state programs incentivizing 

students to pursue careers in mental healthcare, including an analysis of similar programs that 

are in use or may have been used in contiguous states.  

 

Requires DMHSAS to submit a report of its findings and recommendations to the Chair of the 

Health and Welfare Committee of the Senate, the Health Committee of the House of 

Representatives, and the Legislative Librarian by December 31, 2024. 

 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
 

NOT SIGNIFICANT 

 

 Assumptions: 

 

• The DMHSAS can conduct the required study and submit a report utilizing existing 

personnel and resources, without an increase in expenditures.   

• Any fiscal impact is estimated to be not significant.   

 

 

CERTIFICATION: 

 
 The information contained herein is true and correct to the best of my knowledge. 

   
Krista Lee Carsner, Executive Director 
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